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September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Sister Act School 2017 Call for Chorus 
 

As you know our School musical this year is ‘SISTER ACT’.  The main characters have 

already been cast but the chorus in this production will play a significant role and we would 

like to invite your child to join us if they have not already expressed an interest to be involved.  

This is a great way for pupils to embrace School life and make new friends along the way.   

 

We have already had a lot of interest and are now asking any additional pupils to come along 

to the Drama Lecture Theatre on Friday 8th September at 3.30pm to register for the 

Chorus. 

 

Rehearsals will be during School time with a few extra nearer the production dates. We will 

need their commitment to attend all chorus rehearsals to make this show as huge a success 

as previous recent productions. 

 

The show dates are Wednesday 6th, Thursday 7th and Friday 8th December. 

 

Rehearsals will be during lunchtime in School with extra rehearsals over the 2 weeks before 

production. These details will be posted in advance on the School Musical Notice Board and 

updated regularly. 

 

We look forward to welcoming everyone. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

Sandra and Sue 

SASU Productions 
 

 

 

 

 


